
City of Brenham Blue Bell Aquatic Center 
P.O. Box 1059 | 1800 East Tom Green 
Brenham, TX 77834 (77833) 

 

July 14, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern, 

We are VERY excited to be hosting the 17th Annual Kids Gone Fishin’ at the BBAC event in Washington 
County at our local Blue Bell Aquatic Center… The event is set for October 21, 2023.  This year we are 
searching for sponsors to assist in keeping this event FREE to our community.   

The current cost of the event is $5000.00.  The biggest cost of the program is the fish we purchase for the 
event.  Sponsor Levels this year include: 

Platinum Sponsor $2500 – includes Opportunity to Speak on event day, Company Name & 
Logo on Banners; Advertisement on local radio/paper, advertisement on the City Website, 
Tournament Flyers, and opportunity to have a booth on event day.  

Gold Sponsor $1500 - includes Company Name & Logo on Banners; Advertisement on local 
radio/paper, advertisement on the City Website, Tournament Flyers, and opportunity to have a 
booth on event day. 

Silver Sponsor $1000 - includes Company Name on Banners; Advertisement on local 
radio/paper, advertisement on the City Website, Tournament Flyers. 

Door Prize: I can’t donate financially but am able to donate the following door prize (s):  _____ 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

How COOL to fill the city pool with CATFISH!!!  Several years ago, we were able to expand our event to 
include health and safety booths and activities as well as provide training for Boy & Girl Scouts to earn 
their fishing badge.  In one day and at one event, children are fishing, learning how to bait a hook, tie a 
knot, treat a hook puncture, and have the opportunity to swim indoors and try out the inflatable 
obstacle course.   

The day starts out with “Fish School” where we go over the rules for the event, followed by a catch and 
release, catch, and keep and ending the day with Fish Awards.  Our goal is that every child will have an 
opportunity to learn and experience the joys of fishing.  We are blessed to have the continued support 
from the City of Brenham and our local community to be able to continue this amazing event. 

Please let us know if we can count on your sponsorship.  If you need any further information, please feel 
free to give us a call.  THANK YOU for your consideration of the request. 

Sincerely,  

 

Tammy Jaster  Kelsey Toy 
Aquatic & Recreation Superintendent  Assistant Aquatic Superintendent 

     
979-337-7246, tjaster@cityofbrenham.org   979-337-7260, ktoy@cityofbrenham.org   
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